
OOB Ballpark Commission
Meeting Notes

Meeting of the Ballpark Commission at 7PM on September 22, 2010 at the Ballpark

The following members of the Ballpark Commission were present:
Dana Furtado
David Goyet
Lucien Huot
Mark Gustin
Mike Bouffard
Paul Crossman
Sheila Flathers

Minutes from September 8th were accepted
A vote was taken to allow the Scouts to sell popcorn at the ballaprk on 10/2
Jack Turcotte – Updated the Commission on meeting with Matt Richards regarding  USCAA. The 
tournament will go on as planned for 2011 but the financial process will be handled by the Commission 
Policies of Pos, Receipts and then Payment
Woofstock… Linda Jenkins updated the Commission on the setup of vendors and flow of attendees on the 
field. The BP concession stand will sell drinks
Sharri MacDonald addressed the Commission thanking them for the good job they had been doing and 
asssuring them that they were following policy and proceedures
Dana Furtado covered the Town Council approval of the Lowell Team moving to OOB and thanked all both 
past and present for helping make it happen
Matt Richards will get back with us on several games he would like to play in Oct.
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